
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO THE COMMUNITY OF SAMARITAN COLLEGE, WHYALLA 
 
 
Dear Community Members 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mr John Lyons will be leaving his position as Deputy Principal of 
Samaritan College, Whyalla at the end of Term 4, 2021.  
 
We congratulate John on gaining a position at our new Catholic secondary school, commencing 
next year at St Francis Assisi College, Renmark. It is wonderful that John will continue his 
educational ministry in another school within the Diocese of Port Pirie. 
 
In John’s time as Deputy Principal at Samaritan College, he has led with vision and has 
contributed generously to the life of the school. John’s passion for ensuring the provision of high 
quality, contemporary learning opportunities for students has been central to his leadership within 
Catholic Education South Australia. 
 
I know that John has found his time in leadership at Samaritan College personally and 
professionally fulfilling and has deeply appreciated the support of the students, staff, parents, 
parishioners, and the local community. 
 
I know you will join me in wishing John well as he takes on his new position at St Francis Assisi 
College, Renmark. I will write to you again, once the process to appoint a substantive Deputy 
Principal at Samaritan College has been finalised.   

 
 
 
 

Ms Nichii Mardon 
Director 
 
 
6 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Dear Community Members

